10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 27 May 1983
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The Prime Minister has asked me to
thank you for your letter of 15 May, with
which you enclosed a copy of your interview
in Siete Dias, together with correspondence
you had received from Argentina.
Mrs. Thatcher was interested to see the
interview and I have, as you requested, passed
copies of your correspondence to the Foreign
Office for their information.
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